From: Michael Behrendt
Subject: Durham Point Road #253 - DCC
Date: Tuesday, April 28, 2020 5:11:08 PM

To the Planning Board,

The Conservation Commission voted last night to recommend that the four
specific criteria for this project are met. There were no recommended
conditions.

Michael Behrendt
Durham Town Planner
Town of Durham

8 Newmarket Road
Durham, NH 03824
(603) 868-8064
www.ci.durham.nh.us
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